
Killarney Mennonite Church 

March 19th, 2017 

Worship leader: Matt Reimer 

Song leader: Nancy Reimer 

Praise Team Leader: Taylor Friesen 

 

Call To Worship 

“I am the LORD, who opened a way through the 

waters, making a dry path through the sea. I called 

forth the mighty army of Egypt with all its chariots and 

horses. I drew them beneath the waves, and they 

drowned, their lives snuffed out like a smoldering 

candlewick. But forget all that- it is nothing compared 

to what I am going to do. For I am about to do 

something new. See, I have already begun! Do you 

not see it? I will make a pathway through the 

wilderness. I will create rivers in the dry wasteland.” 

-Isaiah 43:16-19 
 

Order of Service 

Praise Team 

Welcome and Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Opening Prayer 

Praise Team  

Scripture Reading – Exodus 14:8-31 

Pastoral Prayer and Offering  

Congregational Singing 

Children’s Video & Prayer  

(followed by dismissal for Children’s Church – ages 3-6) 

Message by Pastor Danny Groening 

Sermon Series The Way Out  

Pt. 9: “When back is not an Option” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

Prayer & Praise 

Pray for daily strength for those in Bayside: 

Mary Klassen 

Marie Groening 

Kay Krahn  

Please remember the 

members of our congregation who are not able 

to regularly attend church. 

“We want to thank everyone for praying for 

our son Jeff. Surgery went very well and he is 

recovering at home. To God be all the glory.” 

-John & Mary Dyck 

The LCS Mission Team wants to thank you for all 

your prayers and support. Please keep us in your 

prayers as we are in Guatemala to continue building in 

San Bartolo from March 8
th

 to the 21
st
. 

Birthdays 

21- Michelle Reimer 

Anniversaries 

Weekly Events: 

Prayer Meeting – Wednesday mornings at 7:30 in the 

church basement. 

Junior Youth (Grades 7&8) - For information call 

Barry’s cell at 215-0260. 

Senior Youth (Grades 9-12) – Saturday evenings at 

7:30 p.m. Check KBAM page on Facebook for more  

details. 

This Week: 

1. Baptism Classes: Baptism Classes will be 

beginning in mid-March. If you are 

considering being baptized please speak to 

Pastor Danny. 

 

2. Watoto Children's Choir billets - On 

Friday, May 12th Killarney has the pleasure 

of hosting the Watoto Children's Choir once 

again. The tour is a brand new set called 

Signs and Wonders. The event organizers at 

the Bay Ave Mennonite Church are looking 

for people to host the 3-4 members from 

the choir along with a chaperone on Friday 

night May 12th to Saturday morning May 

13th. This is a unique opportunity to interact 

with the children in your own home. If you 

are interested in being a billet please contact 

Brittany Groening at (204)305-0164 or 

brittgroening@gmail.com. 

Upcoming Events: 

The Care Committee is planning a Hymn Sing 

on Sunday, March 26th, @ 3:00 p.m. followed 

by coffee. Everyone is welcome. 

Southwest MB Pro-life Spring Banquet will be 

held Saturday, April 8th at 5:00pm at Deloraine. 

Guest speaker is Jim Hughes, President of 

Campaign Life Coalition and Vice President of 

International Right to Life Federation. Tickets $30 

Adults, $15 ages 13 - 17 yrs., 12 & under free. All 

are welcome. Please call 204-523-4495 or 204-



523-8209 for tickets. Deadline for tickets March 

27. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Killarney Mennonite 

Church 
 

 

 

Serving With Our Hands 

 Loving With Our Hearts 

 Showing Christ’s Love 

 Growing God’s Family 


